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HAZELMERE UNITED CHURCH    
NEWSLETTER 
 
June – July 2017 
 

  
Sabbatical Plan for June - August 2017 

 
Under the policies of the United Church of Canada, a minister who has worked in a single 

pastoral charge for at least 5 years is entitled to 3 months sabbatical leave.  Rev. Lori Megley-

Best will be away from June 1 to September 10.  On May 28, Rev. Lori will be at the B.C. 

Conference. 

 

Hazelmere United will be holding church services every Sunday during this period at Hazelmere 

United, except June 18
th

 where there will be a joint Cloverdale United/Hazelmere United church 

worship and picnic at Clayton Park starting at 10:30 a.m. 

 

If you any questions please contact Sam McDowell,  Hazelmere United Church Council chair or 

any Hazelmere Council member. 

 

Rev. Joan McMurtry will be retained on a weekly basis from July 1 to August 13 to cover 

ministerial duties, support for Admin and emergency pastoral care.  She plans to be in the 

Cloverdale United church office for 3 hours on Thursdays.   Rev. Kathryn Ransdell will take 

over from Rev. Joan from August 14 to Sept. 9.  Rev. Kathryn plans to be in the Cloverdale 

office on Wednesdays. 

 

Patsy Robertson, Worship Coordinator, has resigned from council for personal reasons.  She will 

continue to arrange scripture readers for Sunday worship services.  We wish to thank Patsy for 

her many years of service on the council.  Her advice and counsel will be missed. 

 

Good News: 

Hazelmere United Church website is now active.  Go to www.cloverdaleunitedchurch.ca and 

click on Hazelmere United Church "What's happening at HUC?" in the upper right hand side of 

this page.  Hazelmere United Church newsletters and events will be posted on the next page. 

 

Upcoming Events: 
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June 11 - The first gospel hymn sing-a-long will be held at the Hazelmere United Church on 

Sunday, June 11 from 7:00 to 8:00 p.m.  After expenses are paid, all proceeds will go to the 

South Surrey/White Rock women's shelter.  

  

 
 

 

June 13 -  Spring clean up of the church hall and kitchen – start time 9:30 a.m. 

Volunteers are welcome! 

 

 

 
 

 

July/August -  A garage sale at the church - date to be determined.  Watch  

for notices on the website and in the church bulletins.  If you would like to have or share a table, 

please contact Ken Neville e: hhuc@shaw.ca or p: 604-541-2399 
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Save the dates!   

 

September, October and November – the third Sunday of the month, more gospel sing-a-longs. 

 

September 18 - Hazelmere Heritage Fiddlers Coffee House. 

 

October 22 - an Evening of Music 

 

December 17 - Carols in the Country 

 

 

Reminders: 

 
 Rob Pederson's Mazatlan, Sinaloa, Mexico project for needy families.  Adult clothes and 

children's clothes and shoes can be left in the church hall 

 

 Please remember to mark you Hazelmere United Church donation envelope number on 

the outside with your assigned envelope number 
 

 


